
Mr Mark Scholey 
Deputy Head of School 
Dulwich Prep London 
Alleyn Park 
SE21 7AA 
 
 

13 November 2021 
 
 

 
Dear Mr Scholey, 
                                                                                                                                                                
I am writing to you because I’ve heard about COP26 and I think that it is a good time to think 
about what DPL are doing to the world and how we can make it better. 
 
I am very keen on saving the Environment and helping the planet and I have adopted a 
jaguar from WWF as part of my concern for the planet and its creatures. 
 
I have two ways that our school can tackle climate change. 

 
1. One thing I have noticed outside of school is that parents are keeping their car (and 

especially fuel) engines on and I think we should convince them to switch them off 
when not in use. We could convince them with posters we put around DPL and 
outside the school on the railings. They could be created in ART. 
 

2. Also, at school we use LOADS of paper for our work so I think we should use 
recycled products for stuff like our notebooks and toilet paper.  
 

3. Finally, we should plant more trees in Mary Datchelor and Grange Lane because 
there is a lot of space and plants breath in CO2 and excrete O2 which helps the 
environment and slows down global warming 

 
I really hope that we can tackle climate change as a unit. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
James P 
Age: 9 
Class: 5L 
 
 


